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Everyone is a gift and everyone is gifted 

Wednesday 10th March 2021 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back, it has been amazing seeing all of your superstars 
back at school. The week is going brilliantly; it is a credit to you 
all how well prepared and ready to learn everyone is. 
 
We have some new pet jellyfish to add further warmth to our 
lobby area. A multi-sensory environment is helping everyone’s 
well-being after such unsettling times across the world. 
 
Please see diary dates below – the calendar looks quite empty 
but school clubs, events and opportunities are likely to pick up 
as we look ahead to much brighter times. 
 
One event already scheduled is our Day of Sport when we welcome professional sports 
coaches to run taster events in a diverse range of exciting activities. In previous years, the 
whole school has enjoyed tree-climbing, archery, cricket, fencing, tennis, dance, yoga and 
many other sports and well-being sessions. We will let you know more in the summer term 
when we have our guests confirmed. Class photographs will take place in May. 
 
Diary Dates  

 

Friday 12th March Guitar lessons start again 

Thursday 1st April Last day of Spring Term 
Friday 2nd April Good Friday and Easter holidays begin 

Monday 19th April  1st day of Summer Term 

Wednesday 5th May  Class Photographs 

Monday 31st May 1st day of half-term break and Bank Holiday 

Monday 7th June School closed for INSET 
Tuesday 8th June Pupils return to school for 2nd half of Summer Term 

Friday 9th July  School closed for INSET 
Friday 16th July Day of Sport Celebration 

Friday 23rd July Last day of school year 
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West Sussex County Council 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Scott Reece,  
Headteacher 


